

Headteacher: Mrs Joanne Andrews

6th March 2023

Travelling Book Fair

Dear Parent/Carer,

What a wonderful World Book Day we had last week. It was fantastic to see the children dressed up as their favourite book character and to see lots of book sharing and even more reading around the school!



Thank you for your support with the sponsored read. We hope your child enjoyed reading to an adult whilst raising money as well! Please can all sponsor money be returned to the office by Friday 17th March 2023.



To continue with our World Book Day celebrations, we have arranged for the Travelling Book Fair to visit the school this week, offering a wide range of books for children to buy. There will be books for all year groups, both fiction and non-fiction. Please click here to see the range of books on offer.



Your child will have the opportunity to visit and browse the books at the book fair during the school day on Thursday 9th March. However, as we are such a large school, we have had to arrange for year groups to visit the Book Fair after school on specific days.

Please see the timetable below for when you can visit the book fair with your child to purchase a book. If you have more than one child at the school, then you can choose one of your child's days to visit. Please do not send any money into school, book purchases will only be made after school. You can purchase books with either cash or card. The £1 World Book Day vouchers can also be redeemed against any book purchase.

The Travelling Book Fair will be held in the hall after school between 3.15pm – 3.45pm, on the following days:

Travelling Book Fair Timetable

EYFS - Friday 10th March 2023 Year 1/Year 2 – Monday 13th March 2023 Year 3/Year 4 – Tuesday 14th March 2023 Year 5/Year 6 – Wednesday 15th March 2023

From the overall sale of books, the school will be awarded a percentage of the profit to spend on new books from the Travelling Book Fair.

We look forward to having lots more books for your child to read, share and enjoy. If you need any more information, please speak to your child's teacher.

Happy reading!

Mrs Raymond, Miss Owen and Mr Garner **English Leads**

Website: www.parklandprimary.co.uk







St Thomas Road, South Wigston, Leicester, LE18 4TA Tel: 0116 278 2142

Email: admin@dsatparkland.org

Registered in England No. 8104111